
Fitch, Julie A.
10/5/2010 5:25:20 PM
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Response to Paul Clannon 

Many thanks, and also for the productive discussion this afternoon.

Regards,

Julie

Julie A. Fitch

Director, Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, 4th floor

San Francisco, CA 94102

Phone (415) 703-2059

Fax (415) 703-1464

email: if2@cpuc.ca.gov

www.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Yura, Jane [mailto:JKYl@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 4:27 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.
Subject: Response to Paul Clannon

SB GT&S 0026429

mailto:if2@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:JKYl@pge.com


Julie, here is the response to Paul for
Items 4, 9 and 10 in the September 13, 2010 letter and Ordering Paragraphs 13, 18, 19 and 20 of 
Resolution L-403. Please let me know if you need additional info. If you'd like, on future responses, I'll 
make sure you're concurrently cc'd,

Jane

«2010100414511390.pdf»

«Resolution L403 order 20 Final.xls»

SB GT&S 0026430


